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KAM/ELB/ATJ/Year 1/Shorne Woods 
 
18th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The children of Year 1 will be visiting Shorne Woods County Park on Thursday 30th June 2022.  This trip links in with 
our Term 6 topic which is ‘The United Kingdom’ and children will learn about the different landscapes in the country 
park and work together to follow a map around the site. 
 

A contribution of £16.50 per child towards the full cost of the trip is required, and you should log into your ParentPay 
account to make this payment. 
 

The coach will be leaving school promptly after morning registration, so please ensure that your child arrives at 
school on time.  We will return to school by home time at 3.15pm, however if we are running late due to heavy 
traffic a Weduc message will be sent to you. 
 

As all Year 1 children are entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals a packed lunch can be provided – please let 
us know if this is required on the Google Form detailed below. All the children will be offered a Smarties ice-cream 
during the trip; If your child has any dietary requirements please state this on the Google Form so we can 
accommodate their needs.  
 

Children will be representing Westlands Primary School during this trip and so they should wear their school 
uniform.  They will need to wear sturdy shoes or trainers, and they will also need to wear appropriate clothing for 
the weather on the day. 
 

If your child would like to participate in the trip please complete the Google Form 
https://forms.gle/7bF73uzVs2Mbf7ro6 by no later than Wednesday 8th June 2022  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Ms S Clifton 
Phase Leader 

https://forms.gle/7bF73uzVs2Mbf7ro6

